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Year 5 and 6 Summer Music Concert 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to our Summer Music Concert that is being 
performed by Years 5 and 6.  This will take place on Thursday 11th July at 
2:00pm on the school field (weather permitting). We will be joined by pupils 
from Springbank Primary Academy. 
 
We hope you will be able to share this with us as the children have been 
working hard to put this together.   
 
Entrance will be via the main school office. If you would like to attend, please 
complete the slip below and return to school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Year 5 and 6 Teachers 
 

Year 5 and 6 Summer Music Concert Thursday 11th July 2024 
 

Child’s Name: ________________  Class: ______________ 
 
□  I would like to attend the Summer Music Concert and request two 
tickets for the concert (limited to two tickets per child) 
 
Signed: ___________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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